Trans-ilience The Transgender Stress & Resilience Research Team

Call for Research Assistants



We are seeking research assistants for the Spring 2023 semester!

Students are able to gain research experience for grad school, learn about important issues that impact the transgender community, and help document the effects of minority stress in the lives of transgender people.

Applicants should be able to commit for the full semester for 5 hours a week, be able to attend our lab meetings on Mondays from 4-5 PM, and have a GPA of at least 3.0.

This is a volunteer position, but students can receive course credit. If interested, please complete an application by 1/31 and you may be contacted for an interview. Contact Dr. Puckett with questions: pucket26@msu.edu

Please complete the application here: https://bit.ly/RAS2023

Responsibilities may include:

- conducting literature reviews
 - assisting with social media
- advertising research studies
- conducting data collection
 - data analysis
 - assisting with presenting research findings

We have a variety of studies that are ongoing and more details can be found on our website www.trans-ilience.com